
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24255
Prior legislation removed the "family allowance" from the probate provisions of the Idaho Probate
Code. However, some crossreferences to that allowance were not removed. This bill simply
completes the removal of that term from the Idaho Probate Code.

FISCAL NOTE
This bill will have no fiscal impact.
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Robert L. Aldridge
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